
From: Phil Kelloway  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 9:26 AM 
To: Jacinda Papps; Troy Forward 
Cc: Gavin White 
Subject: Action Required: Rule Change Proposal RC_2010_21. 
 
 
Hello Troy & Jacinda,  
 
I apologise that although the deadline for submissions has passed for Rule Change Proposal 
RC_2010_21 System Management would like to respond to the rule change proposal.  
 
We would like it noted in the responses that in accordance with the minutes of MAC Meeting 
number 32 of 13 October 2010 that in light of recent discussions in the RDIWG, System 
Management is no longer certain that it is appropriate that price related information is not 
provided to it, and that recent discussions of RDIWG have indicated that System 
Management’s role may change and that the proposed amendments under PRC_2010_21 
would not facilitate this evolution in System Management’s role. The MAC agreed to progress 
the Rule Change Proposal, noting that it is dependent on the outcomes of the RDIWG, 
subsequent changes to provide System Management with this information may be required.  
 
Please call myself or Gavin White if you wish to discuss this further.  
 
Many thanks,  
Phil. 
 
Phil Kelloway 
Branch Manager 
Planning & Market Operations 
Western Power - 
 
T: (08) 9427 5761 | M: 041 709 6734 
E: phil.kelloway@westernpower.com.au 
W: www.westernpower.com.au 
 
safe reliable efficient  
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